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The recent crises challenged previous conventional wisdom that increasing 
size and deepening of the financial sector is always socially optimal; there is 
growing consensus and evidence that largest may not be best. At the same 
time, financial systems in LICs are incomplete, and do not satisfy the needs of 
the real economy, nor give sufficient access to large parts of households and 
companies. The key research policy question is how large should the financial 
sector in LICs be and how fast should it grow, given the lessons of history and 
the growth needs of LICs? Much of systemic risk is built up either when 
financial systems are too large in proportion to the real economy or grow too 
fast, or both. Recent experience and empirical research shows clearly that the 
structure of finance matters, (see for example IMF2012), both for crisis 
avoidance as well as for having a financial sector that finances growth 
promoting and welfare enhancing activities. In the case of LICs, what kind of 
structure of the financial sector would maximize positive effects on inclusive 
and sustainable growth?  The challenge is not just about ensuring that 
savings are channelled to efficient investment in key sectors contributing to 
growth, but that credit is granted at reasonable cost (the latter a particularly 
important problem in LICs). Finally, what are the financial regulatory 
implications for LICs of the two above challenges, especially in the light of 
major regulatory changes made linked to recent financial crises. This is 
particularly important, as LICs are not represented in the international bodies 
designing financial regulatory reform. How can financial regulation in LICs 
avoid build- up of systemic risk, whilst still encouraging lending  essential for  
inclusive growth. 
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